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The Universal Pre-Kindergarten Program, UPK, is a free program for 4 year old students 

who reside in the district. In the 2014-15 school year Dryden Central School District 

anticipates being able to offer a full day program for 9 students in collaboration with 

Head Start. This program will be located at Dryden Elementary School.  

 

Funding for the UPK program is based on the amount allocated by the NYS Education 

Department for this program. The UPK program for the 2014-15 school year is based on 

the funding provided by the State in this year’s State budget.  

 

Applications for the 2014-15 UPK program may be obtained by calling Audrey Ryan at 

838-3522 or by sending an email to aryan1@dryden.k12.ny.us.  
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